
Charity Newsletter - October 2023 

Dear Supporters, 

We are excited to share the recent achievements of our charity thanks to your generous support! 

Recent Achievements 

• Food Drive Success: Collected over 5,000 pounds of food for local families in need. 

• Community Outreach: Provided free health screenings to over 300 individuals during 

our recent health fair. 

• Scholarship Fund: Awarded scholarships to 10 deserving students in our community, 

empowering them to pursue higher education. 

We couldn't have done this without your support! Thank you for being a vital part of our 

mission. 

Upcoming Events 

Join us for our annual fundraising gala on November 15, 2023. Visit our website for more 

details! 

With gratitude, 

The Charity Team 


